Brewer Band Boosters Meeting Minutes
Thursday, 7/11/24

Attendees:  Renee Bennett(President), Laura Dorsett(Secretary),  Brent Herring (Treasurer), Christy Lopez (VP of Membership),  Mike Dorsett, Annaliza Herring(VP 2), Monica and Mike Gutierrez,  Celeste Johnson, Heather Harned, Martha Dorasomi, Yuri Carrasco, Steve Hale, Cathay Hale, Brandi Peltier, Dina Gutierrez, Nick Hale, and Mr. Williams.

Band Booster meeting was called to order at 7:07 by Renee.

Minutes from the previous band boosters meeting, 6/6//24, were reviewed and were motioned to be accepted by Mike Dorsett and seconded by Brandi Peltier.

Treasurer’s report for June 2024 was reviewed by Brent Herring. Expenses and income were shared for June—starting balance was $33,761.55 and the ending balance was $23,791.39. Mr. William’s fund had -$584.01. Miscellaneous fund had $36.41 and Booster funds had -$665.11. Brent also discussed the proposed budget for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. We will vote on the proposed budget at the next meeting. 

Old Business
Mr. Williams found a deal on 4 new drum major stands. He saved some money and went to pick them up. We will use the old drum major stands for parts as needed. We survived July 3-a-days! Hospitality committee provided snacks for each afternoon. 

We need to transition the Concessions to the Visitor side. Trying to connect with someone from the football team to get this resolved. Plans were made to get this done.

Volunteers for all things can go to the FBB website. We are going to create a qr code to help register people on the mandatory meeting night to help with volunteer positions during the school year.

Ms. Bandy, BHS art teacher,  retired this year and she still wants to help make props for the show. 

We will clean out under the home stands on July 14th at 8:00 am.

Mr. Williams said Thank you to the FBB Boosters for scholarships given out during the FBB Banquet. 

Please send videos of the band taken during events this past year. These are for Disney. Mr. Williams will send them to Disney.

We need to brainstorm a way to get the band instruments to Disney. Mr. Williams doesn’t want to count on the airlines. We decided to have a band booster drive a UHaul truck to Orlando to cut costs and assure us the instruments will make it. Mike Gutierrez volunteered to drive the UHaul truck to Orlando. The FBB Boosters will pay the expenses to travel to Orlando, FL.

There are enough band members going on the Disney trip to sound good. There is about 90 band kids, 28 cheerleaders, and 40 Honeycombs going to Orlando.

Heather and Renee are getting around 60 water jugs from Academy. They might have to go around to different Academy stores to get them.

Caps for band kids will be ordered from the Activity Account from Mulholland. They will have the Brewer Band logo on them. We need to get Mullholland on the approved WSISD Vendor List.

We will feed the band kids on away games and competitions. We will have snack bags for the games.

Booster and show shirts need to know sizes by a certain date for SWAG membership bags.

VIP forms need to be filled out for anyone wanting to volunteer during the 2024-2025 school year.

New Business
The Executive Board met on Tuesday, July 9, 2024. The meeting began  at 7:00 pm. 
a.Agenda old and new business topics
b.Reviewed Treasurer’s Report for June 2024

Next General Board Meeting will be on August 8th  at 7:00 pm at BHS.
